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Update: Vasse Felix to Postpone Cellar Door & Restaurant Reopening Until COVID-19 ‘Phase Three’

The Western Australian Government has released its four-stage COVID-19 WA Roadmap, including the first
easing of restrictions for hospitality and intrastate travel to be effective from 18 May. Having carefully reviewed
the requirements for 'Phase Two', Vasse Felix will postpone the reopening of our Cellar Door and Restaurant,
with the hope this will be possible during ‘Phase Three’ with further easing of restrictions (likely mid to late
June).

While we are enthusiastic to welcome guests back to Vasse Felix, there are restrictions detailed by the State
Government that make it impractical to deliver the Cellar Door and Restaurant experience synonymous with our
Estate. Specifically, ‘Phase Two’ prohibits cellar doors from providing wine tastings, while 20-person capacity
dining makes it a challenge to deliver the Restaurant's culinary style in a meaningful manner.

We support the ‘COVID-19 Four Phase Roadmap’ and its measured approach to keep the South-West and WA
community safe and look forward to reopening the Vasse Felix estate soon with revised service and experiences,
commensurate with the ‘new normal’.

Until then, Vasse Felix wines are available online or by phone for delivery within Australia, by 'click and collect'
for those in the South-West, or via our wonderful retail and restaurant stockists, near and far.

Thank you for your continued support of Vasse Felix.

Paul Holmes a Court and the Vasse Felix Team

Vasse Felix Restaurant
e Closed to the public until early to mid-June

Vasse Felix Cellar Door
o Closed to the public until early to mid-June

Vasse Felix Tours
e Unavailable until further notice

Vasse Felix Wine Sales
e Wine sales by phone, email and online remain available for customers and trade, and are encouraged.

Our phone and emails will be staffed daily.

For further information or any customer enquiries, please visit our website www.vassefelix.com.au, or contact us

by email at info@vassefelix.com.au or phone 08 9756 5000.

VASSE FELIX
Tom Cullity Drive (Caves Road) Cowaramup, Western Australia 6284



